
 

The Golden Rule, a project of Veterans for Peace, sails for a nuclear free world and a safe, 

sustainable future 

The Golden Rule will be sailing in San Diego in to spread the word about the need for a nuclear 

free world and a sustainable future..Join the FUUSD Zoom call on February 5, the sign up for a 

free opportunity to sail on the boat. 

Golden Rule Project Announces Guest Sailing Opportunities: 
From Shelter Island Harbor Police Dock 

1401 Shelter Island Dr, San Diego, 92106 Slip 4 

Sun Feb 6, 9 am to noon and 1 pm to 4 pm 

Tues Feb 8 - Tues Feb 15, 9 am to noon and 1 pm to 4 pm 

 

From Oceanside Harbor near Admin Building, 1540 N Harbor Drive, Oceanside, 92054 

Wed Feb 23 - Sun Feb 27, 9 am to noon and 1 pm to 4 pm 

 

Reservations: Helen Jaccard, vfpgoldenruleproject@gmail.com or 206-992-6364. 
 

Confirmed speakers for First UU of San Diego’s February 5, 1:00 pm event include: 

· -- Barry Ladendorf, Past National President of Veterans For Peace 

· -- Gary Butterfield, Veterans For Peace, Climate Crisis and Militarism Project 
· -- Marjorie Cohn, National Lawyers Guild 

· -- John Falchi 
· -- Film and Golden Rule Update: Helen Jaccard 

For more information, contact John Falchi at pacerjp3@gmail.com 
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